
 
From: Pete Saunders [mailto   
Sent: 27 September 2021 22:52 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princes Parade swimming pool development.  

 

Good evening  
 

I am emailing you to register my support for stopping up the road at Princes Parade.  
 

I am aware that this road is used as a short cut, avoiding speed cameras and the speed of 

vehicles is somewhat incredible at times. 
 

The extension to the promenade will encourage some of these motorists to slow down.  
 

Yours faithfully  

 
Pete Saunders  

 




